
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

South Railroad Street Road Closure 

A portion of South Railroad Street will be closed beginning Tuesday, July 23, 2024 due to repairs being 
made on the railroad by Norfolk Southern. The closure is located just southeast of the Lakewood Drive 
intersection.  The repairs are anticipated to take only one day and a detour will be in place.  During this 
time, delays should be expected, and travel times adjusted accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. 
You may contact the Phenix City Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


